
 
 

 
 
TO:    Complete Streets Commission 
 
FROM:   Aruna Bodduna, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT:   Work Plan 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive update from workplan sub-committee 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The work plan is a tool to guide the commission’s activities during the commission year.  Work 
plans are meant to be flexible and can adjust at the commission and staff’s discretion. The City 
Council’s goal is to provide leeway to the commissions to address issues that may come up 
outside of their goals in the work plan.  On March 27, 2018, the City Council will review the 
CSC work plan during their joint City Council/Commission meetings. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The work plan sub-committee will present their report. 

DATE: March 28, 2018 
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